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Triple C Carving Group Newsletter 
March 6th, 2024  

 

24 Carvers attended today’s meeting. 

Important Note: Hall opens at 8:30 AM.  The meeting will start at 9:00 AM.   We 

have the Hall till 12:00 pm 

 
Treasurer’s Report:      Club bank balance is $792.43. 

 
Cookies:                      Thank you to Bob for the goodies this week.  There are some openings for cookie 

sign-up, please add your name to the list for bringing cookies. 
 
Guests:                      Welcome to Terry and Rick.   
 

Website:                    Continue to refer to the website for past meetings information. 

 Here is the link for the Michigan’s Wood Carvers Association newsletter (only 4 

annually).  Link.   

The Metro Carvers have a wood show coming up March 23rd and 24th in Shelby 

Township. Link. 

Here is the link to the Mary May School of Traditional Wood Carving Link. 

 

Business: Happy Birthday to Maxine! 

This Saturday!! March 9th, 11AM-4PM.  Return of the Swans at the Lambton Heritage 

Museum.   Come for the day or come for a bit, all help manning the tables is 

appreciated.  Bring your tools along to do a carving demo.  Thank you all for your 

swan carving donations for our club fundraiser. 

April 17th - Arnold will be leading a maple leaf carving class with support from Gilles.  

Cut-outs will be provided; sign-up sheet is at the front table.  

Sweatshirts : Due to overwhelming and unprecedented number of orders, the actual 

sweatshirt price is slightly lower then the originally charged price.  A refund of 

$4/sweatshirt is being handed out.  If you missed this week it will be refunded to you 

at the next meeting. 

Willow whistle – Brian will offer a ‘pop-up’ class for making a willow whistle.  The 

plan is to run the class during our regular Wednesday session, however the date for 

the class is unknown at this time.  Stay Tuned!  

 

https://www.miwoodcarvers.com/newsletter
https://packardprovinggrounds.org/event/wood-carving-show/
https://www.marymaycarving.com/carvingschool/
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Tech talk:                  none today. 

 

Upcoming Events: 

March 9th  (Saturday)      Return of the Swans at Lambton Heritage museum. 

April 17th (Wednesday) Maple Leaf carving class. 

TBD (Wednesday) Willow Whistle pop-up class. 

 

END 


